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Henry W. Blackburn, Jr., M.D.
Professor and Director of Laboratories
Physiological Hygiene
University of Minnesota
Stadium Gate 27
611 Beacon Street SE
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Dear Henry:

Many thanks for sending me a copy of your new bock, On the Trail of Heart Attacks
in Seven Countries and for writing your gracious note to me on its title page. | appreciate
both very much indeed. | am really delighted that you did this book and I congratulate you
for doing it in a style which makes the reading so fascinating. | do a yearly column on good
books in cardiology and the next one will appear in the January 1, 1996, issue of the
American Journal of Cardiology, and | will be sure to make some comments on your book

there.
| hope things are going well. Thanks for remembering me and congratulations! All

the best.

With warm regards,

N

William C. Roberts, M.D.

Executive Director
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3500 Gaston Avenue, Dallas, Texas 75246
(214) 820-7500 Fax: (214) 820-7533



